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Firefly Upgrade  
 
As of December 16, the Firefly business portal has undergone a redesign for all University and 
State College employees. 
 
Aesthetic changes to Firefly include a new default theme and updated look of the tiles. The 
functionality of the tiles remains the same. 
 

 
 

New features and functionality include: 
 

• A search bar at the top of the home page. 
• More filters in the left-hand navigation menu with a search bar to navigate within filters. 
• Multiple user settings and options accessible from the User Menu include the ability to 

change the display theme. 
 
 

To learn more about these new features, a resource guide is available in SAPPHIRE. 
 
 

https://sapphire.bravais.com/adminportal/document/36813

